
Dear Members of the Mid-Pacific Region, 
  
My name is Gloria Mahan and I am once again asking for your support 
to serve as your regional director.  
  
When I first ran three years ago, I committed to communication, growth 
and the restoration of our great region. I have delivered on these 
promises by devoting my time to listening to your voices, valuing each 
individual and accepting that everyone has valid ideas and a genuine 
desire to see our region thrive.  
  
The past three years have seen a tremendous deal of growth for the Mid-
Pacific. We have added 3 new clubs,  new members,  new breeders, 
hosted 9 shows and we will proudly be hosting the 2019 TICA annual in 
Las Vegas, a city that I fought long and hard to have restored to our 
region.  
  
If re-elected, I promise to make the next three years just as bright as the 
previous three. I understand that success requires more than just endless 
talking, but firm action. I will continue to support TICA worldwide as 
we continue our expansion into new countries and territories. However, 
my main concern will always be the Mid-Pacific Region and our 
membership. I kindly ask for your vote to continue to serve you as 
regional director. 
  
I look forward to seeing you all in Las Vegas in 2019, to show the entire 
association what the Mid-Pacific is made of. 


